
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

  

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #5-4-2022 

Date:      5/27/2022 

Subject: Message from our Base Commander 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This correspondence contains information on the Memorial Day 
Service to be held at the National Veterans’ Cemetery of 
Arizona, 23029 North Cave Creek Road, Phoenix, on 30 May 
2022, at 8:00 a.m. As in the past, we wish to have as many 
organizations as possible participate in the passing of the colors 
and wreath ceremony. 
 

We realize that many of you have more than one commitment 
on this day and have scheduled this program early in the day so 
that you could attend and still make your other commitments. 
 

Perch Base Submarine Veterans will conduct a Tolling of Lost 
Boats at the WWII memorial at the conclusion of National 
Cemetery program. 
  

George Woods 

Base Commander – Perch, USSVI 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


